From: Open Arms Native Missions

To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul
Subject: 1555 Jackson Street
Date: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 1:24:39 PM

City Council Members of St. Paul.

Thank you for considering our request.

We are hoping to rebuild our shed that was about 40 years old. It needed to be replaced.

We found out that in order to rebuild we had to go through this process since the “alley” is in
the middle of our property. The neighbors also are in agreement with us.

The shed will be in the same location it has been all these years.

We thank you for your help.

Open Arms
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